
 

 

Dear Claudia, 

 

On behalf of the Board of Directors of the Arlyn Award Society, thank you for entering this 

year's selection. As you know, the Board appoints an independent Jury who must set their own 

criteria before they study the entries. Only one Arlyn Award may be presented and the Jury's 

decision is final - it cannot be altered by the Board. 

 

I'm sorry to inform you "El gran sueno de El Greco" was not selected. All of this year's entries 

were exceedingly good and the Jury's task was extremely difficult. You should be 

congratulated because your entry remained into the semi-final round of selection. Well done. 

 

We hope you will continue polishing your incredible skills and submit again in the future. 

 

With very best wishes, 

 

Luman Coad, Administrator 
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